
Orifice o~ General Counsel

NATIONAL CREDIT UNION ADMINISTRATION
Washington, D.C. 20456

James W. Byrne, Esq.
Corporate Counsel and Director of Governmental Affairs
Washington Credit Union League
15440 Bellevue-Redmond Road
Redmond, Washington 98052-5509

Dear Mr. Byrne:

This is in response to your letter of June 20, 1986, concerning
the possiblity of our revising the Standard Federal Credit Union
Bylaws.                                                              .

We are currently working on a recompilation of the Standard
Federal Credit Union Bylaws which incorporates Changes 1-8 and
the standard bylaw amendments contained in subsequent Letters to
Credit Unions. We anticipate that the recompilation will be
available by October i, 1986.

If you require further information, we suggest you contact Mr.
Timothy Hornbrook in NCUA’s Office of Examination and Insurance
at (202) 357-1065.

Sincerely,°

STEVEN R. BISKER
Assistant General Counsel


